
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2019-04-10-064 

 
TO    :   COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS,  

    SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
CC  : PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS, FILE 
SUBJECT   :  PMA-POCARI SWEAT TENPIN BOWLING FELLOWSHIP 2019 
DATE  :    APRIL 10, 2019 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!  
  
A friendly and fun-filled sports competition wll take place during the 112th PMA Annual 

Convention and Scientific Meetings in Davao City. All physician bowlers, amateurs and 
professionals alike, are invited to partipicate in the PMA-Pocari Sweat Tenpin Bowling 
Fellowship 2019 on May 16, 2019, Thursday, 6:00pm at the SM Bowling Center, SM 
Lanang Premier, Davao City.  

 
Registration is currently ongoing through the PMA Secretariat c/o Ms. Neneth Daquis 

through mobile number 0917 822 1357 or through email: philmedas@yahoo.com. There is no 
bowling fee for this event, however all players must be registered participants of the 
convention. 

 
We enjoin all component, specialty and affiliate societies to register the complete data of 

your players : 
1) complete names (minimum of one, maximum of five players per society) 

2) contact numbers (mobile number)  

3) name of the  society  

    Sign up as early as now to guarantee lane assignment. Prizes await all participants and  
trophies will be awarded to the best male and female bowlers. We look fward to an exciting  
and enjoyable sports fellowship. See you there!  

  
Sincerely, 

 
 

IAN N. FRANCISCO, MD    BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
Chairman, Committee on Sports Development        Vice-President 

 
  

Noted: 
 
 

BENJAMIN M. ALABAN, MD   JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD 
Secretary-General     President 
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